
VICTORIA 

Council Member Motion 
For the Committee of the Whole Meeting of November 16, 2017 

To: Committee of the Whole Date: November 15, 2017 

From: Councillors Alto and Loveday 

Subject: Motion Regarding BC Human Rights Commission 

Recommendation: 

That Council request the Mayor send the attached letter to provincial Parliamentary Secretary 
Ravi Kahlon no later than November 17, 2017. 

Councillor Alto 

Attachment: 

• Letter to Parliamentary Secretary Kahlon 
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